
 

 

 

 

 

 

December  12,  2019 

 

Persons interested in applying for the position of the Black Eagle 

Volunteer Fire Department Chief must submit a letter of intent 

to the BEVFD Board of Trustees (BOT), care of Anton Spek, Jr. , 

Chairman of the Board.  Please hand deliver the letter to 

Chairman Spek or email to bevfd2station@gmail.com .  All 

letters must be submitted by 5:00 pm, January 2, 2020.  The 

Board of Trustees will take all applicants into consideration and 

contact each individual to schedule a time to discuss their 

qualifications with the BOT. Letters of Intent should include, but 

not be limited to:  applicant’s skills and qualifications and how 

they are applicable to the position, credentials and value you can 

bring to the BEVFD. Please make sure to include current contact 

information including telephone number and email address.    
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